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Red Class Newsletter 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

The sun has shone brightly on us this week and the children have had a busy 

week full of learning. We have begun our new topic book, ‘What the Ladybird 

heard’ by Julia Donaldson. We have worked in pairs to make story maps, 

roleplayed the story and have begun to write our own alternative versions.  

Next week our maths and literacy will be based around the story. In RE we will 

be thinking about Friends of Jesus.   

 

  

Enjoy the weather this weekend! 

If you have any comments or questions please send an email to 

red@margaretroper.croydon.sch.uk and we will be in touch. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Miss May and Mrs Brotherton 
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